Supreme Court of Illinois
July 13,2022

STATUTORY COURT FEES TASK FORCE SETS PUBLIC HEARING

The Illinois Supreme Court Statutory Court Fees Task Force (Task Force) will hold a public
hearing on Tuesday, August 30, 2022, beginning at 9 a.m., via Zoom. The Task Force seeks oral
testimony and written comments on its draft report and recommendations, which can be found on
the Supreme Court’s website by clicking here.

Interested individuals may register to provide oral testimony at the public hearing by contacting
Gabriela Conley at gconley@illinoiscourts.gov no later than Tuesday, August 23, 2022. A
Zoom link will be provided via email prior to the public hearing date. Registered speakers will
be allotted 10 minutes to address the Task Force.

Written comments may also be submitted no later than Friday, August 26, 2022, via email to
Gabriela Conley.

Members of the public will be able to view the hearing online at the Illinois Supreme Court’s
YouTube page at www.youtube.com/watch?v=SA6_4AIDWoS.

For more information about the Supreme Court Statutory Court Fees Task Force, see the
administrative order creating the Task Force and the press release announcing the Task Force’s
formation on the Supreme Court’s website.

(FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: Chris Bonjean, Communications Director to
the Illinois Supreme Court at 312.793.2323 or cbonjean@illinoiscourts.gov.)
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